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SELECTMEN’S RECORD 
February 10, 2016 

 
ATTENDANCE AND CALL TO ORDER 
The meeting was called to order at 7:30 a.m. in the Selectmen’s Meeting Room at Town Hall 
by Chairman Michael Walsh.  Also present were: Selectmen Patrick Ahearn, Selectmen Nancy 
Hyde, Town Administrator, Michael Jaillet, Community and Economic Development Director 
Nora Loughnane and Special Counsel Dan Bailey.  Michael Jaillet was present to record the 
minutes. 
 
M. Walsh led the Pledge of Allegiance. 
 
M. Walsh asked if anyone wishes to record the meeting?  No requests were made. 
 
CHAIRMAN’S UPDATE 
 
Snow Storms 
P. Ahearn thanked the Department of Public Works for all their hard work done during the 
Friday and Monday storms and commended them on their response efforts.  
 
OTHER BUSINESS THAT MAY PROPERLY COME BEFORE THE BOARD 
 
M. Walsh asked if there was any other business that may properly come before the board? 
 
Diane McCabe of the Westwood Adult Girl Scouts told the Board that she was available for 
questions, if it had any. 
 
PUBLIC AND PRESS 
 
M. Walsh asked if there were any questions from the public or press? 
 
P. Ahearn moved to go into Executive Session to discuss one issue related to the 
acquisition of real property(the parcel of land behind town hall owned by the Girl 
Scouts of Eastern Massachusetts) of which would have a detrimental effect on the 
position of the governing body if discussion were in open session.  The Board will not 
be returning to open session.  N. Hyde Seconded.   
 
P. Ahearn, aye.  N. Hyde, aye. M. Walsh, aye. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 7:35 a.m. 
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__________________________________________________________ 
M. Jaillet 
Town Administrator 
 
 
 


